Steven SeEe

From: Jane Mizrahi, LICSW <janemiz424@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 3:14 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: support for H-5515

to the honorable Evan P. Shanley,

i write this as a citizen of the state of Rl and on behalf of voting rights and voting access. We are supposed to be a
constitutional democracy and under this administration, we are not. Making voting more difficult is absurd. Arbitrary
deadlines are not fair. The 30 day deadline must be removed. | understand that same day registration works. Why
doesn't Rl have it for more than presidential elections?

Please pass H-5515 (2025).

Warmly and in wellness,

Jane Mizrahi, LICSW



